
Martha (Marty) Davis 

During the last fifteen years as a retiree, I have been an active volunteer in Geneva, serving in various 

roles with many organizations including: Geneva Community Projects, Geneva Music Festival, League of 

Women Voters, Local Development Corporation, and the Presbyterian Church. My role with the Geneva 

Neighborhood Resource Center began as a volunteer then evolved into a part-time paid position. Prior 

to my retirement I worked for twenty-three years in Girl Scouting; I was responsible for membership 

recruitment, support to volunteers and staff, program implementation, strategic planning, and budget 

management. Knowledge and skills gained in my work experience will be helpful in service to the library. 

As a prospective trustee on the library board I plan to work collaboratively with the other trustees to 

assure the library is well managed, financially strong, and responds to the diverse needs of community 

members. Geneva has been my chosen home community for the last twenty years. The Geneva Library 

was one of the first community assets I checked out when choosing Geneva and have been an avid 

patron since. I value all the services and supports the library staff provide in our community. 


